
Inquiry into impact of GFC on regional Australia 
Geelong Public Hearing 

City Hall – Meeting Room 5, 30 Gheringhap Street 
Wednesday, 22 April 

9 am Roundtable G21 
 Mr Andrew Scott, CEO, G21 
 Mr David Spear, Manager 

Executive Projects, Golden 
Plains Shire 

 Mr Peter Dorling, Executive 
Director, Committee for 
Geelong 

 Prof. Sue Kilpatrick, Pro Vice-
Chancellor, Deakin University 

 Mr Grant Sutherland, CEO, 
Gordon Institute of TAFE 

 Mr Eddy Coppe, Chair, G21 
 Mr Lawrie Miller, Executive 

Director, Geelong Chamber of 
Commerce 

10.00 am Deakin University  
 Sue Kilpatrick, Vice-Chancellor 

10.30 am RDA Geelong 
 Mr Roger Grant, Executive 

Director, Geelong Otway 
Tourism 

 Mr John Hansen, Executive 
Officer, Geelong RDA 

11.00 am Break 

11.15 am Geelong Manufacturing Council 
 Mr David Sykes, Chairman 

12.00 pm Lunch 

1.00 pm Open Session 

1.30 pm Close 

 


